
Jade Perrin 
4947 Old West Saanich Rd 

Victoria, BC V9E 2B3 

September 3, 2019 

 
City of Victoria  
1 Centennial Square,  
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 

Dear Mayor and Council: 

I am writing in support of the application for the addition of rental housing at the location of 
819-823, 825, and 827 Fort Street. I moved to Victoria from Edmonton two and a half years ago 
to work in the technology industry. When I arrived, I was extremely fortunate to find a 
one-bedroom suite through a friend of a friend of a friend. The tight rental market in the city 
makes it difficult for young people like myself to make a start here. I am a web developer and 
there are plenty of jobs in my industry, but the challenge is to find an appropriate place to live 
that is close to my place of work and in an affordable price range. The addition of more rental 
housing, like this project that is so close to many centrally located tech jobs, will make it easier 
on all of us who are working in the industry and wanting to live in the city.  

 

Sincerely, 

Jade Perrin  



September 1, 2019  

 

 

City of Victoria 

1 Centennial Square,  

Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 

 

Steven Bertrand  

407-640 Fisgard Street 

Victoria, BC  V8W 1R6 

 

Re: Rezoning Application: 819-823, 825, and 827 Fort Street 

 

Dear Mayor and Council:  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to write in support of this proposed rental project on Fort 

Street. Over the last many years our city has become an increasingly difficult rental 

market. As a renter, I know how hard it can be to find adequate housing in the city and I 

have other friends in the same circumstance.  

 

We are fortunate to have a downtown that has lots to offer and more than ever people 

want to live right in the heart of the city close to their places of work. I think that adding 

homes to the core of downtown, particularly this heritage area of Fort Street, makes the 

city a more exciting vibrant place to be.     

 

Also, as a member of the City’s Accessibility Working Group, it is important to me that 

more rental buildings in Victoria are built with people with a variety of needs in mind. 

We have a large portion of heritage buildings downtown, both homes and commercial 

spaces that are not accessible. Creating new rental homes downtown that are designed to 

meet the needs of a variety of types of tenants helps to make the city a better place.    

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Steve Bertrand  
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